

## April 22, 2020

Dear Assoc. Prof Abbas Cheddad:

Congratulations on your appointment as a Distinguished Speaker of the ACM. Your term as a Distinguished Speaker is for three years.

ACM's Distinguished Speaker Program (DSP) is a highly visible way that ACM, through the appointment of leading researchers, engages with emerging professionals, students and, in some cases, the public on a range of topics in computing. Thank you for joining this illustrious group.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for lending your time to this important program for the computing community.

Tel: +1-212-626-0500

Fax: +1-212-944-1318

Regards,

Cherri Pancake

Spari Lancale

**ACM President**